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Honorable Chair and Committee Members, I oppose HB3768 to establish Nowruz 

Day. While people are free to celebrate it, it is not an American holiday. We already 

recognize spring and should focus on celebrations that unite us around American 

traditions. This is America, let’s remember that. 


